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REFERRAL REPORT 

Potential Renaming or Ceremonial Naming of a Portion of Oak Street (Ward 1) 

 

Referral Motion (2018/P21) 

THAT the September 18, 2018, Planning and Development Services Priorities Committee 

report, titled Potential Renaming or Ceremonial Naming of a Portion of Oak Street (Ward 1), 

be referred to Council for debate and decision. 

 

Report 

Priorities Committee received an update on the potential renaming or ceremonial naming of 

a portion of Oak Street from Administration as part of the Priorities Committee meeting on 

September 18, 2018. The Committee referred the report to Council for decision (see motion 

2018/P21 above).  

 

 

Enclosures 

1 September 18, 2018 – Priorities Committee Report: Potential Renaming or 

Ceremonial Naming of a Portion of Oak Street (Ward 1) 

2 Encl 1 Location Map 

3 Encl 2 Proposed Notification Map 

4 Encl 3 Public Engagement Plan proposal  

5 Encl 4 Costs associated with potential renaming 

6 Encl 5 Information on address changes in other municipalities 

7 Encl 6 Existing memorial example 

8 Encl 7 Sign proof 

 


